
Children spend most of  their day at school.  So, it’s important that they have 

healthy foods and drinks while they are there.  Good nutrition also helps kids 

learn better at school.  Our school wellness policy tells how our school is 

making the healthy choice for kids.  Parents can help update the school 

wellness policy and to put it into action. 

 

Join us for the next Wellness Committee Meeting 

 

May 7, 2024 

3:30 p.m. 

High School Room 102 

To view the entire School Wellness Policy, visit this website: 

https://lakelindenschools.org/docs/food_service_wellness_policy.pdf 
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